
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 
Subject: RE: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

From: Russ Crane 
Sent: Tuesday, March 03, 2015 1:04 PM 

To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 

Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

Dear Mr. Hood 


We have owned a parcel (Lot 23) in the Santa Rita Hills Community Services District for the past twelve years. 

During that time, many attempts have been made to have roads built so that we can access our parcel. 

We support and appreciate the goals and eff01is of the CSD in helping this process along. 


We are supportive of the Bridge and Highway District as we would like to see that all prope1iy owners are 

eligible to serve on the Board and vote. We would very much appreciate having the time to complete the 

application for the BHD that is now in progress, so that we can reorganize the CSD into the BHD and finish the 

job so that we may all be able to fully utilize our property. 


Thank you for your help and support! 


Christa and Russell Crane 
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